
Jericho Little League Baseball Association 

May 28, 2017 @ 7pm 

Jericho Field House - Carnarvon Park 

 

Meeting was attended:  Doug Whidden, John Stark, Glen Leader, Terry Sharma,  Brett 

Maude, Ken Anderson, Raj Attariwala, Paul Langley, Bruce Young, Cathy Young, 

Kristin McDougall, Jen Baird, Murray Manson and Stephen Molnar. 

 

Stephen Molnar chairing the meeting. 

 

Motion to open the meeting: Murray Manson and Seconded Patty Renneckar 

  

1. Results from the May long weekend – 8 Selects were undefeated but did not with 

the Dunbar DQ, 9 Selects won the Jericho 9’s tournament for the first time, 

Majors B Red Sox win South Vancouver, Majors A Pirates participated in Dun 

and two Jericho teams played in the Majors A Tournament. 

2. Tournament Organizational Update - 9 Selects and Majors - Fees for next year & 

size of tournament - Recognition of Kerrisdale LL - who to invite  (Brett, Nicole, 

Kristen, Allen, Stephen) 

3. Registration - Final Registration Numbers  - 535 persons - overall  (John Stark) 

4. Volunteers - (Patty) - Click on registration of field prep and Volunteer. 

5. Roles - 5 roles - get it on a spreadsheet and fill in the roles. 

6. All-star fees & $50 - $75 Select fees - movement towards that players pay for the 

costs. 

7. Addison Cup -  Player Agent 

8. Gerry Kitson Service Awards – a motion from John Stark and seconded by Glen 

Leader was unaminously passed to have the following new awards to be 

established.   Majors A - one child to get an award for each Majors A team.  

Majors B – one child member from each team.  Overall, a Jericho League wide 

Service Award going to a graduating “Baseball 12”. 

9. Minors - Those 2017/2018 Grade 3’s that are born on or before Aug 31
th

 2009 to 

go to the majors assessment (thus 2018 Baseball 9’s) to see if they can play up in 

Majors.  

10. Majors C- South Van Interlock as a potential for 2018 

11. Majors B - (John/Rob) gave update 

12. Umpires - (Tim) 

13. Fields Update - (Mark) 

14. Equipment Update - new bats  

15. Concession Update - things to change - Monday/Wednesday - Possibly all 

divisions do concession next year (Kristin). 

16. Coach Training - AL Clinic was excellent and should be mandatory. 

17. Sunday Training - Very positive (Stephen) 

18. Championship Day - Positive reviews of Fun Day/Photo Day (Darby Photos)  - 

(Rod/Marina/Nicole)  

19. Majors Fence - will be moved for all-stars. 

20. New business 

 

Motion from Patty Renneckar and seconded by Doug Whidden to close the meeting. 



 


